
E-Newsletter, January 2025
 

Our Annual Society Meeting is just 6 weeks away at the Garfield-
Perry March Party, March 14-16, 2025.  Details are provided

below and are also available on our webpage.

The Soldiers' and Sailors' Monument in Cleveland commemorates the more than
9,000 individuals from Cuyahoga County who served in the Civil War.

 

Reserve Your Room 

The Best Western Plus
15471 Royalton Road

Strongsville, OH

https://csalliance.us20.list-manage.com/track/click?u=0c427b0171ecac600bb8e7e0d&id=f056f1cfc6&e=56a4d03c3d


Discounted rates ($114/night) must be reserved before February 22,
2025

Reserve On-line Here
Reserve via phone 404-238-8800

Reservations for Society Dinner

The Society Dinner will be held Friday March 14 (7PM) at
the Rosewood Grill (3 minutes away).

During this event we will announce the Exhibit Awards for the show,
but the primary focus will be on socializing with our fellow members.

Please use this form to make your menu selections and reserve your
seat. Please do this now as seating is limited. 

 

Scheduled Events

 

General Membership Meeting
Saturday, March 15, 9 AM at the show hotel.

Presentations
Saturday March 15, 10 AM:  Trish Kaufmann will present “The

Springfield Facsimiles of Confederate Postage Stamps, Plus a brief
TASCO History” 

Saturday, March 15, 2 PM:  Frank Crown will present “How the
Augusta, GA post office reopened under federal control in 1864 and

1865”. 

Following the above presentation, time permitting, we have a few
members who are prepared to share some of their prized possessions

with the group for discussion.

Latest Website Updates

https://csalliance.us20.list-manage.com/track/click?u=0c427b0171ecac600bb8e7e0d&id=fa78024960&e=56a4d03c3d
https://csalliance.us20.list-manage.com/track/click?u=0c427b0171ecac600bb8e7e0d&id=3359148ce7&e=56a4d03c3d
https://csalliance.us20.list-manage.com/track/click?u=0c427b0171ecac600bb8e7e0d&id=b6fcdda618&e=56a4d03c3d


The team continues to add new information to the CWPS website.
Recent updates have included making 9 volumes of the "Dixie

Philatelist" accessible on-line.  In January, 1977, the Dixie Philatelist
transitioned from promoting stamps shows in the southeast, to

becoming a regional postal history journal. 

New entries have been added the Confederate and Union Census
records. All of the latest updates are available on our "What's

New" webpage.

For any questions or assistance with the website contact us
at contact@civilwarphilatelicsociety.org and we will be glad to help.
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